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May 10, 2012 
 
 
 
Hans Peter Fuchs 
12864 Nicollet Ave S, Ste. 301 
Burnsville MN 55337 
 
VIA US MAIL 
        
Re: Review of Progress at 937 Iglehart Avenue 
 
Dear Mr. Fuchs: 

 
This is to confirm that on May 8, 2012 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, Legislative 
Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, May 22, 
2012 at 9:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall for a new work plan, including timelines for the 
completion of the project, to be submitted for Ms. Moermond’s review.    
 
At the hearing, Ms. Moermond stated that the code compliance needs to be signed off by 
October 1, 2012.  If you are not in compliance, there will be a hearing set up two weeks later 
and the $5,000 performance deposit will be forfeited and you may have to put a $10,000 
deposit. 
 
The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, June 6, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. in 
Room 300 Council Chambers if you wish to appeal further. 
 
If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MV 

 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
cc: Steve Magner (email) 
 Joe Yannarelly (email) 
 Amy Spong (email) 
 Vicki Sheffer (email) 
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